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Angelus Letter

26 August 2021

LETTER #134
Dear Parish Family,

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW FOR THIS WEEKEND
 
Friday Mass at 8AM with Fr. Valencheck
Friday Confessions at 4PM
                       
Saturday Mass at 8AM with Fr. Valencheck
Saturday Confessions at 9:30AM   
Saturday Mass at 4:30PM with Fr. Morris
Sunday Mass at 7AM with Fr. Valencheck
Sunday Mass at 9AM with Fr. Morris
Sunday Mass at 11AM with Fr. Valencheck
Sunday Mass at 1PM with Fr. Paschal OSB
MASS SCHEDULE CHANGES
 
Next Sunday, September 5th will be the final Summer, Sunday, 7AM Mass for the season. 

Also, the Thursday morning Mass is now permanently changed to 8AM.

BON VOYAGE!
 
One of our young men, Mr. David Beatty will be celebrating his final Mass with us this Sunday. He will be going away to the Institute of Christ the King, Sovereign Priest to explore his possible vocation to the priesthood! I always hope that every young man asks the question seriously at least once in their lives if they have a Church vocation and I am grateful to David for exploring the question so deeply. God bless you David. Please keep him and all of our young people who are discerning the priesthood and religious life in your prayers.

UPDATE ON CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS AROUND ST. SEBASTIAN SQUARE
 
More good news from the City concerning the Elmdale/Hawkins intersection, which is so heavily used by our school community and pedestrians during the school year:

We will be posting back-to-back school sign assemblies on both sides of the Hawkins crosswalk at Elmdale and repainting the crosswalks on top of the existing pedestrian signals. This should increase the visibility of the crossing for vehicles approaching the crossing. The lanes on Hawkins are getting restriped to standard lane widths which will reduce the crossing distance. The current two lanes are 15 to 18 feet wide, the resized lanes will be 11 feet wide with a 7 foot bike lane on each side. If you continue to have issues at this crossing please after the resurfacing project let us know and we can look into more/ different crossing treatments.
 
Thank you to the City for your great attention in this matter!

EUCHARISTIC DEVOTIONS
 
Eucharistic Devotions are coming up September 12th through September 14th!
PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION
 
We are still looking for a couple of people to teach PSR on Sunday mornings. Don’t worry! Everything is provided for you! You can do this! You won't regret bringing God to young souls! Please contact Keith Johnson (330) 836-2233 if you have any questions about the opportunity.

FOUNDATION CELEBRATES 50 YEARS OF SUPPORT TO OUR PARISH
Please join us for The St. Sebastian Parish Foundation’s 50th Anniversary on Thursday, September 16th from 6:30-9:30pm in Zwisler Hall. We will recognize the generous Foundation supporters as well as provide an opportunity to meet the Foundation Board of Trustees. Special focus this 50th year will be on providing a legacy to our Parish through the Foundation’s planned giving program, The Arrow Society and newly created Arrow Society Circle. RSVPs are required and must be received by September 2nd. Please note: 21 and over, please. 

For more details, please contact Kathy Zehenni Holaday 330-836-2233 x113 or holadayk@stsebastian.org
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT
TO GIVE TO THE PARISH: https://www.stsebastian.org/donate
TO GIVE TO THE FOUNDATION: https://www.stsebastian.org/foundation/donate
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK
Please keep all of our sick and distressed in your prayers:

Annette Bailey,Karen Brugmann, Megan Brugmann, Jill Buffa, Regina Buhalak, Dan Canale, Christopher Case y, Emilio Cheuy, Rita Cummings, Anthony D’Attoma, Vince and Jackie DelMedico, Marjorie DeLuca, Rita Buhalak Gossford, Robert Hickey, Phil Hochstetler, John and Terry Hogan, Rich Huber, Ann Hubiak, Carolyn Jeske, Janet Kendrick, Jean Labate, Myrna Marple, Don Matis, Betty O’Hara, Keith Pecek, Robert Rader, Mary Ricks, Nancy Ropchock, Aaron Salisbury, Ann Sandvick, Michael Schnetzer, John Schultz, Cory Schulz and Steve Watral.

God bless you,

Fr. Valencheck.

St. Sebastian, pray for us.

St. Mary, pray for us.

